
Friday Post 22nd September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Topic Webs 

Please find the link to the year group topic webs for this half term. These have also been uploaded 

onto Seesaw so that your child is able to post any optional homework. 

https://theoaktreeschool.ovw9.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Childrens+Area&pid=9 

 

Childrens Area 

theoaktreeschool.ovw9.devwebsite.co.uk 

 

EYFS Workshop next week  

Please may we draw your attention to the following workshop that is taking place next week  

Thursday 28th September at 9am - EYFS Communication and Language - How parents can support 

their children's development of communication and language. 

NSPCC 'Speak out, Stay Safe' Programme 

Sarah - this is the information that I sent to you previously with the letter that needs to be attached. 

Parent Workshop 'Online Safety' - Thursday 23rd November at 9am  

We have arranged for the NSPCC to come in on Thursday 23rd November at 9am to share with 

parents the importance of online safety at home. This workshop will be held in The Oaktree School 

Hall and is for parents across the school to attend. It will last for approx. 45 mins. If you would like to 

attend please complete the form on parent mail to book your place. Places are limited and will be on 

a first come first served basis. No children are allowed at this event. 

Library 

Our library has been successfully relocated whilst the Acorn Centre roof is replaced. It is now set up 

and is ready for children to visit from next week. 

Class Library Days 

Year 1 - Tuesday 

Year 2 - Wednesday 

Reception - Thursday 

https://theoaktreeschool.ovw9.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Childrens+Area&pid=9
https://theoaktreeschool.ovw9.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Childrens+Area&pid=9
https://theoaktreeschool.ovw9.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Childrens+Area&pid=9


Mrs Thorpe is still supporting us in the library (Thank you Mrs Thorpe") on a Tuesday and a 

Thursday. If you would like to come and support our Year 2 classes in the library on a Wednesday, 

please email the school office. 

Art Challenge 

Please see attached a letter from Mrs Hurst our Art Subject Leader regarding The Oaktree being 

involved in the Art Challenge. 

Holiday Club – October Half Term 

Please find attached the flyer and booking form for the October half term Holiday Club. Please note 

that bookings close at 9.00am on Monday 16th October 2023. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Oaktree School 


